
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey and Roblan, 
 
As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis 
is having on my business, my employees and my family.  
 
I have had to lay off over 30 employees, shutter any and all business activity. I still have to pay 
my monthly bills and rent. I don't know what I will be left with after all this is over.  
 
2 Business's Closed for Business until further notice.  
Duke's Public House  
506 A Avenue Lake Oswego, OR 97034 
Aji Tram Restaurant x Bar  
4477 Lakeview Blvd Lake Oswego, OR 97035 
 
Eric Mann 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eric Mann 
15119 Quarry Rd 
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 
eric@ajitram.com 
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